
 

 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Dance Class 

We are thrilled to announce that, from September, Dance Fuse will be 

delivering an after-school dance class for our KS2 pupils; the class will run on 

a Monday afternoon, from 3.15-4.15pm.   

The first block of classes will begin on Monday 12th September 2022 and 

run for 13 weeks, finishing on the 12th December 2022, for the Christmas 

break.   

The spaces will be allocated on a first come first served basis, although 

priority will be given to the Year 5 and 6 classes, as they will have the 

option to participate in the Dance Festival next year. 

The class will cost £3.00 per session, a total of £39.00 for the 13-week 

block - this is payable on Pay360.  There is no need to return a consent slip, 

as payment will be taken as consent, and I will confirm your child has a place 

as soon as the class is at capacity (20 places available). 

Please send your child in with active wear and trainers, along with a healthy 

snack and their water bottle. 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Baird 

 

 


